
 
 

 

 

ISM/PRN/288/2024-25                                                                                    March 10, 2025 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR SHIFT CHANGE (AFTERNOON SHIFT) 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

This is for the new academic year 2025–26. Parents who wish to shift their ward from the 

afternoon to the morning shift can register through the Expression of Interest link given below 

on or before March 11, 2025. 

 

https://forms.gle/WJibxeAPqSjeUi2S6 

 

Please note that the allocation will be based on the availability of seats on a first-come, first-

served basis. 

 

Your earliest action in this regard is highly solicited. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

https://forms.gle/WJibxeAPqSjeUi2S6

